
 
 

Environmental Quality Board  

520 Lafayette Road 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

January 21, 2020 

Ryan Barlow 

Acting Executive Secretary      VIA E-MAIL ONLY  

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 

121 7th Place E., Suite 350  

St. Paul, Minnesota  55101-2147 

        

RE: Freeborn Wind Petition – Request for Extension in Time for EAW Decision 

 

Dear Ms. Fairman,  

On January 17th, 2020, the Environmental Quality Board received your request for a 15-day extension for the 

decision on the need for an Environmental Assessment Worksheet (EAW) on the above-mentioned project.  The 

request is respectfully granted in accordance with Minnesota Rules, 4410.1100 Subpart 7. 

 

Thank you, 

Katrina Hapka 

Environmental Review Program Coordinator 

Environmental Quality Board 

CC: 

Denise Wilson, EQB Environmental Review Program Director 

Carol Overland, Petitioner’s Representative 

Christina Brusven, Project Proposer’s Representative 

Lisa Agrimonti, Project Proposer’s Representative 
 

https://www.revisor.mn.gov/rules/4410.1100/

